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CM/ECF NextGen is Rapidly Approaching - Monday, September 27, 2021 (ACTION REQUIRED) 

The United States Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Oklahoma will be upgrading its Case 
Management/Electronic Case Filing System (CM/ECF) software to the Next Generation (NextGen) of 
CM/ECF in less than 30 days.     

IMPORTANT REMINDERS: 

1. The Court's CM/ECF System will be unavailable for electronic filing Friday, September 24, 2021 at 
11:00 AM (CDT) through Monday, September 27, 2021 at 8:00 AM (CDT) in order to upgrade the 
CM/ECF System.  During this time, e-filers will NOT be able to file electronically and should plan 
accordingly. 

2. NextGen will allow filers to use a single account to view documents in PACER and to electronically file 
documents in CM/ECF.  Be prepared to link your PACER account to your CM/ECF account on Monday, 
September 27, 2021.  Visit the Court's NextGen Information Page on our website (www.oknb.uscourts.gov) 
for important information and required action. 

3. The Court will be hosting a NextGen training via videoconferencing on Tuesday, September 14, 2021 at 
3:00 PM (CDT).  The link to participate in the training will be posted next week on the Court's NextGen 
Information Page.    
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